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TOP PHOTO—Among alumni enjoying the reception at the
Homecoming were from left, Bonita and Don Phillips and
Winslow and Harriett Carter.

LEFT—Libby Tilson, wife of Chowan’s associate development
director, Vint, served as a hostess for the alumni reception at
Homecoming.

BOTTOM PHOTO—Vint Tilson of the development staff, greeted
alumni and triends as they returned for Homecoming activities.
The group gathered on the brick plaza beside of McDowell Col-
umns and enjoyed the beautiful tall weather before the luncheon
in the President’s Dining Room.

Friends are forever

Happiness for these two children of Chowan alumni, Dustin

Phitlips, 5, and Emily Carter, 3, was meeting each other and be-

ing together ot Homecoming. They were inseparable friends

while their parents, Don ('70) and Bonita ('69) Phillips and

Winslow (71) and Harriett Carter attended the alumni reception
on the brick plaza beside McDowell Columns.




